City of Grand Island

Tuesday, July 12, 2005
Council Session

ltem G3
Approving Appointmentsto the Building Code Advisory Board

The Mayor is recommending the appointments of Marv Webb, Richard Willis, Holger
Honore, and Mike Wenz to the Building Code Advisory Board. Mike Wenz would replace
Joe Carter who no longer livesin Grand Iland. The term would be effective August 1, 2005
and expire on August 1, 2007 with Council approval. Approval is recommended.

Staff Contact: Mayor Vavricek

City of Grand Island City Council



INTEROFFICE
MEMORANDUM

CITY OF

GRAND

— Building Department
;;ISL AND uilding Departmen

Working Together for a
Better Tomorrow. Today.

DATE: June 28, 2005
TO: Mayor Vavricek
FROM: Craig A. Lewis, Building Department Director <gq

RE: Appointments to the Building Code Advisory Board

The following people have expressed their willingness to serve on the Building Code Advisory Board
for a two year term from August 1, 2005 to August 1, 2007.

Marv Webb — Architect Webb & Company Architects 2005-2007
387 N. Walnut St.
Grand Island, NE 68801

Richard Willis — Architect Richard Willis & Associates 2005-2007
P. 0. Box 1705
Grand Island, NE 68802-1705

Holger Honore — Contractor Superior Building & Supply 2005-2007
608 Swan Lane

Grand Island, NE 68801

Mike Wenzl — Contractor Mike Wenzl 2005-2007
2403 W. 14" St.
Grand Island, NE 68803

These individuals will complete a seven-member board of knowledgeable professionals empowered to
rule on appeals of orders, decisions, or determinations made by the Building Department relative to the
application and interpretation of the building code. The Board of Appeals shall have no authority
relative to interpretation of administrative provisions of the code, nor shall the Board be empowered to
waive requirements of the building code.

I would request your appointment and the Councils’ approval of these qualified individuals as I feel they
have and will continue to provide a valuable service to the city.
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